
Friends of Riverside Nature Park AGM
#dundeewestend

The Friends of Riverside Nature Park hold their AGM tomorrow night – Thursday
14th February – at the Mitchell Street Centre – all welcome!

As well as reporting the past year activities and electing the new committee,
there will be an illustrated talk about urban orchards.
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